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On October 12, 2023, the Inaugural Ceremony of EWB-SVCE Student Chapter for 

the academic year 2023-2024 took place at the library seminar hall. Dr. R. 

Muthucumaraswamy (Dean (Research) & HOD/APM ) presided as the chief guest 

of the event. Alongside him the event was graced by Dr. R. Palani, the Faculty 

Advisor of EWB-SVCE Student Chapter. Total of 68 attendees, attended the 

inauguration. The event commenced by 9:00am.   

  

The primary objective of the inauguration event was to formally introduce the newly 

appointed board members and executive members, as well as to outline the 

organization's plans for the forthcoming year.   

  

Ms. Varuna L and Ms. Vempalli Malini graciously presided as the hosts of the event, 

commencing with the rendition of the Tamil Thai Vaazhthu, paying homage to our 

culture and traditions. Mr. Madhusudhan opened the event with a warm welcome 

address, setting the tone for an informative and inspiring gathering. This was 

followed by Mr. Nithishkumar B, who articulated the objectives and goals of the 

EWB-SVCE Student Chapter for the year 2023-2024, encapsulated by the motto: 

"Ideate, Innovate, and Implement." The central goal for the year is to harness 

students' creativity, expertise, and passion to bring impactful projects to fruition.   

  

The previous academic year, 2022-23, was summarized in the annual report 

presented by Ms. Akshara B S, the President of EWB-SVCE. The event further 

included the acknowledgment of the outgoing members through the presentation of 

certificates and the welcoming of the new members with the bestowment of badges.   

  

The guest of honour Dr. R. Muthucumaraswamy (Dean (Research) & HOD/APM )  

addressed the gathering and shared his valuable insights, imparting wisdom and 

inspiration for the journey ahead.   



   

  

  

  

To set the stage for the year ahead, Ms. Kaaviya Velmurugan, the Lead Event 

Coordinator, unveiled the upcoming events scheduled for the year 2023-24. 

Followed by Ms. M. Gayathri (Project Manager), poised to intensify the focus on 

both the ongoing projects that have already demonstrated their potential for positive 

change and new initiatives inspired by the dynamic student community.  

   

Lastly, the event culminated with Ms. Shruthi V delivering the vote of thanks, 

expressing gratitude to all who contributed to the success of the event. The event 

concluded by 12.00 pm with all attendees standing in unison for the National 

Anthem, reaffirming our shared commitment to the nation.   

  

 In summary, the inauguration came to an end with a sense of optimism and unity 

that was truly uplifting. The inauguration event was an immense success, setting a 

promising tone for the productive year ahead.   
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